
Fall Dates of Interest: 
September 30-October 4- 
OMS Spirit Week! 

October 2-Custodian Recognition 
October 10-PBIS Spear Drawing 

October 11-End 1st 9 Weeks 
October 14-Teacher Plan 

(No School for Students) 
October 22-AT Lunch for Spears 

October 26-St. Augustine Trip (8th 
Graders by Permission) 

October 29-Health Screenings 
November 13-Progress Reports 
November 15-Early Release  

November 25, 26, 27, 29-Fall Break 
(No School for Students) 

 

Dads & Donuts! 
Greetings Warrior Nation!  We have had 

an active fall at OMS!  On September 25th, 

OMS hosted its second annual “Dads and 

Donuts” event on “National Dads Bring 

Your Child to School Day.” Over 75 dads 

and/or significant males in the lives of our 

students attended!  What a success! Stay 

tuned, ladies!  We are planning an event for 

you very soon, as well! 

(Sponsored by Title 1 Parent & Family Engagement) 

October 1, 2019 

 

 

2019-2020 

OMS Out of Field for ESOL 

 

Robert Blevens 

Evan Boyey 

Corey Dobbins 

Jeanna Donoho 

Azer Eliassaint 

Samantha Fulks 

Siva Goparaju 

Rebecca Hall 

Kelsey Jarriel 

Ariesa Mercado 

Taylor Nielson 

Jollie Rondon 

Amy Ross 

Sean Ruff 

Jonathan Schrock 

Maurisa Tremain 

Kyle Walker 
 

 

Attention Parents:  Please note that classes with an EOC (Algebra,  

Geometry and Civics) will not calculate as part of the GPA on the  

Q1 or Q2 Report Cards! 

2019-2020 OMS Out of Field Teachers: 

 

Madonna Arnold (ELA), Jennifer Cottage (Science), Azer Eliassaint (Social Studies), Kelsea Jarriel 

(ELA), Erica Winner-Manson (Gifted Science), Jessica Olney (Guidance), Amy Ross (Mathematics), 

Jonathan Schrock (ELA), Larenda Tomlinson (Reading), Maurissa Tremain (ESE) 

 

2019-2020 OMS Long-Term Subs: 

 

Kyle Walker (ELA), Barbara Quam (ELA), Connie Rehkamp (ELA), Ryan Tedders (ESE) 

 
**Note:  Okeechobee Schools has an obligation to notify the School Board, parents and the 
public of any individual employed in an instructional position for which he/she is not appropri-
ately certified.  Out of Field lists have been submitted to the School Board, letters have gone 
home with students taught by the individuals listed for more than four weeks, and appropriate 
public postings have been made in accordance with federal requirements. No person may be 
retained in an out of field position for more than one school year. Appropriate plans have been 
made to assure that necessary support has been provided to these employees for the benefit of 
students attending their classes.  

 


